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Mr President,
Slovenia wishes to commend the delegation of the Republic of South Africa for the national report, its presentation today and the commitment to the UPR process.
We note with appreciation that the Republic of South Africa has taken some positive steps since its third review, including the ratification of the Optional Protocol of the Convention against Torture in 2019. 
Slovenia remains concerned that South Africa remains a source, transit and destination country for trafficking in persons that gravely affects women and girls. In South Africa, sex trafficking remains the highest reported type of trafficking in persons. The protection of victims of trafficking, adult and children, is one of the core principles of international, regional, and national anti‑trafficking policies. 
Slovenia would like to make the following recommendations:
· to fully and consequently implement the Prevention and Combating of Trafficking in Persons Act (2013), including by providing adequate capacity-building for officials on the Act; 

· to protect especially women and child victims of trafficking and ensure that traffickers are persecuted and held accountable. 
Thank you.

